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Re: Crockett-Molinaro Letter on AbilityOne 
 

 
 

January 19, 2024 
 

 
The Honorable Jasmine Crockett 
1616 Longworth House Office Building 
15 Independence Ave 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

    Re: Crockett-Molinaro Letter on AbilityOne  
   
Dear Representative Crockett: 

 
The Office of Congressional Workplace Rights (OCWR) was established to 

administer the Congressional Accountability Act (CAA).  The CAA applies 14 
workplace rights laws to covered legislative branch offices.  It is our mission to 
advance workplace rights, safety and health, and accessibility in the legislative 
branch.  

 
With the administration of the CAA as our driving force, the OCWR takes 

seriously its commitment to supporting and promoting equal rights and equal 
access for all.  In line with this commitment, the OCWR purchases all of its 
workplace materials from a vendor with access to AbilityOne products.  This is the 
same vendor that also sources the House Supply Store.  By utilizing this merchant, 
the OCWR ensures that it utilizes only AbilityOne products for our office needs. 

    
We appreciate the opportunity to work in partnership with AbilityOne and 

look forward to continuing to work together in the future. 
 

 
 Sincerely, 

           
 Martin J. Crane  
 Executive Director 
 

 
 

http://www.ocwr.gov/

